8/25/2022

To whom it may concern:

| am officially requesting an appeal to the denial of my Class C subdivision application (1440319). My
intent is to deed the lots being created to my children so they may build 2 home on what is at this time,
my property. Therefore, i am petitioning for relief from family hardship.

Please accept this appeal as my heartfelt request to be able to give my children the opportunity to build
a home nearby where | can watch generations of family grow and live. As it is, they are not able to

mortgage the construction of a home without an assigned parcel number.

Many thanks for your consideration,
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Fortunata “Faye” Festante




